
                                                                                                                                              

 

 

  

     Cir/ AJ/2016/1709/PPl/Nov 2016                                                                                                 Date: 28.11.16 

 

Dear Valued Parent, 

As UAE celebrates its 45th National Day this year, the students of AJS will celebrate this occasion by hosting 
assemblies on Tuesday, 29th November 2016 during school hours. The celebration will highlight the country’s 
heritage as students pay tribute to the pride they have in their beloved country The United Arab Emirates 
through programmes that display traditional culture of UAE. Local talents will be portrayed, and the students 
will enjoy a cultural day of onstage performances from various phases of the school. 

You are requested to send your child dressed in traditional clothes of the UAE or clothes of UAE flag 

Colours. Parents are also requested to send only UAE traditional food (biryani/mandi, sandwiches, chicken 

wraps in kuboos, fatayer, homemade pancakes) with your children to share with their friends in class. Junk/ 

Fast food, fizzy drinks cakes and pastries are not allowed. 

Wish you all a Happy National Day! 

Thank you for your co-operation                                                                                                         AJS Administration  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


